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The first outing for many of our club members this year was the National Membership Meeting in Joliet.  

Many Illinois Region members drove their cars there joining a group of approximately 40 ñA sò.  Thursday 

nightôs activity was a tour and dinner in the famous Rialto Theater.  The 90 year old building is a treasure 

featuring (among other things) the largest crystal chandelier and theater pipe organ in the country.  Friday 

and Saturdayôs activities included numerous tech talks, self-guided tours, and dinners.  A truly well 

rounded meet was enjoyed by all. 

 

The fantastic stops on the Garage Tour this year kept our large club turnout fascinated for hours on April 

19.  Gar Williamsô home on an airplane runway had several interesting projects underway.  The Model A 

engine powered plane drew a lot of interest.  Gar explained the differences with the engine when applied to 

aeronautical use.  Further south in Romeoville Jordan Beller opened up a one of a kind Ford collection and 

restoration shop.  The huge immaculate warehouse displayed nearly 100 cars and trucks.  Many rare styles 

and accessories were displayed and explained in detail. An abundance of ñbarn freshò original vehicles 

with many sporting original paint and upholstery.  I particularly enjoyed viewing several trucks featuring 

original hand painted advertising on them.  A 1951 International Metro brought back nice memories as I 

reminisced about learning to drive on one.  A big thank you to Jerry Lyons for hosting this event with Gar 

Williams and Jordan Beller that made for a memorable outing. 

 

At the April Business Meeting we reintroduced our club mini swap and club accessories sales table.  Bob 

Friskics and Mark Maron will oversee this endeavor.  We will offer many clothing accessories with our 

club logo for purchase.  We will take offers for specific sizes as well. 

 

Our driving season is here.  See you at the many events coming up. 

 

Dan 
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Illinois Region ï Business Meeting                    April  7, 2015
 

Meeting was called to order at 7:35 PM by Dan Pritchett. Dan 

welcomed everyone.  Motion made and seconded to approve the 

March Business Meeting minutes as printed in the Distributor. 

 

Old Business  

 

Dan reported on the Board of Directors Meeting.  They met and 

put the Constitution in its complete form.  Members will be given 

copies and a vote will be taken in October.  Because of the in-

crease of $600 this year for the rent of the American Legion Hall, 

we are looking into the possibility of moving the meeting to a 

different location. Val Koepke is going to chair a committee to 

evaluate and look for potential places to go.  We are looking at 

cost and location.  She will collect all suggestions and then bring 

it back to the members to vote.  In the meantime, if you have a 

potential location, talk to Val.  Dan wanted to start selling some 

shirts and jackets this year.  Bob Friskics is going to handle the 

mini swap and the shirts.  We can take orders tonight, and we will 

get them by the next meeting.  The budget was approved for 

2015.  We should be in good financial position this year because 

of the parades and swap. 

 

World of Wheels ï Mark Maron reported there were 7 people 

who brought their cars out.  The purpose was to have fun and 

show the other side of the hobby.  We had a great response.  Lots 

of members took awards for their cars.  We got an award for out-

standing club display.  No one expected that.  There were three 

long days and we plan to do it next year.  Dan thanked Ken who 

made multiple trips back and forth and was there every minute it 

was open.   

 

Bowling Party - Mike Kochevar reported there were 21 people 

and everyone had a great time. 

 

Winter Swap Meet ï March 20, 2016 was confirmed for next 

year.  Dan read a letter he wrote to thank Friendly Ford for 

providing us with a venue to host the 2015 Swap Meet.  Melinda 

went to the dealership, and it was confirmed we could hold the 

meet again next year at that venue. 

 

New Business 

Treasurerôs Report - Don Morman reported the financials as 

printed in the magazine. We have a balance of $7,161.48. 

  

Editor ï Steve Sarasin indicated he has picked up a couple of 

cards for advertising and he thanked everyone for their contribu-

tions. 

 

Teen Activity ï No report 

 

Activities Report ï  

 

Barnstormers Days - Roger Halverson introduced a representative 

from Galt airport who invited us to the Barnstormer Days event 

on June 13.  The purpose is to get vintage airplanes out, and they 

want to get a lot of old cars out there.  Their club wants to do 

whatever they can to accommodate our members.  June 14 is the 

rain date.  The breakfast is from 8:30 ï 2:00 and there is no ad-

mission charge.   

 

 

 

 

 

Garage Tour - Jerry Lyons said that Gar Williams has airplanes 

and Model A s and Jordan Beller has a load of cars.  Lunch is at 

White Fence Farm.  Cost is $21.50 for chicken, salads, fritters, 

beverage, tip, baked potatoes, ice cream, etc.  There is a little mu-

seum there.  Roger will be taking the group from McDonalds at 

9:15 and there will be donuts and coffee at Gar Williamsô home. 

 

The Route 66 Spring Overnighter - Steve Sarasin reported that the 

May 2 event will begin with breakfast in Hinsdale, then tour to 

Joliet and then Pontiac for the night and we will return on Sun-

day.  We are going to be participating in the Red Carpet Corridor 

special event.  Highlights include free admission to historical mu-

seum in Joliet, National cemetery outside of Joliet, garage sales, 

vintage gas stations, lots of events along the way.  The group can 

stay together or go separately.  At 2:30 there is a gathering point 

at the Ford dealership in Gardner.   If you are attending you need 

to call and book your room.  Information is on the table.  Call 

Steve with any questions.  

 

ABC Meet ï Roger Halverson pointed out that this is not fine 

point judging, but it is an opportunity to see what judging is all 

about and you can learn more about your car.  There are three 

categories.  It is a nice park. The family event is from 10AM to 

4PM.  The sign-up sheet is on the table and Mike Podgorski can 

answer any questions. 

 

Parades ï John Drengenberg reported that we have a lot of mem-

bers who have signed up but we still need more cars.  There will 

be six parades this year.  This would be the time to lock in the 

suburb/suburbs where you want to participate.  

 

Club Sales ï Mark Maron showed all the items that are available.  

He and Bob Friskics will be taking orders and selling what is 

there.  Bob Friskics will also be running the mini-swap during the 

business meetings. 

 

Announcements - Sue Szymanski reported that former member 

Terry Brendle passed away.  Congratulations to Frank Smith and 

Barbara who are getting married this Friday, April 10.  Today is 

Jerry Lyons birthday.   

 

New Member Coordinator ï No guests. 

 

Awards and Dash Plaques - Chris Rozny reminded members that 

she needs information on mileage.  She gave out perfect attend-

ance awards to Jim Stockinger, Andy Stockinger, and Gus Otte.  

Mike Kochevar received an award for the Swap Meet and Bowl-

ing.   See Chris about ordering dash plaques if you are running a 

driving event. 

 

Membership ï Mike Kochevar reported we have 122 signed up 

members and two new members. Peter Troost has a 1930 Tudor 

and a Model T.  Peter is from Skokie.  Jerry Tish is a new mem-

ber he does not have a car,  but he wants one.  He is from Chica-

go.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



National Events ï Membership Meeting starts this Thursday in 

Joliet.  Ron is doing a seminar on steering columns.  It is literally 

one hour and 53 minutes from here. It is nice to go there and 

show support for their club.  This summer the National Meet is in 

Niagara Falls.  It is going to be a great meet. Mark said that you 

need a driverôs license, passport (or passport card) and registra-

tion.  It might be a good idea to call your insurance company and 

let them know you are going to Canada. The Canadian club has 

made the border aware of this event and it will be easy to cross 

the border.  

 

Greeter- Mark Maron reported that we have 45 members signed 

in and one Model A. 

 

Dan reminded members about the mini swap table.  Mark has 

flyers and posters for our Winter Swap.   

 

Jim and Andy Stockinger told joke and held raffle. 

Motion was made and seconded for adjournment. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 PM 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Melinda Pritchett 

 

Garage Tour ( Naperville & Romeoville, Ill inois): 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


